Omahops Club Meeting
December 19, 2018

The meeting was held at Scriptown Brewery.  Those in attendance included: Chris Miller, Chris McMahon, Jason Romano and Chip Riedmann with a visit by previous member and brewer John Fahrer.

Old Business:
· None
	
Treasurers Report:
· No report.  
· Note: Dues are due in January - $25.

New Business:
· Chip Riedmann has offered to hold the January meeting at his home.  Tentative date is Thursday January 24th with alternate dates of the 23rd or 25th or the following week.  His address is 4221 So 174th St. 
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Big Brew for spring was discussed and the proposed dates are April 27th and May 11th.  A kolsch was discussed for the summer season.  As of this writing we have only heard one response for the May date.  The date will be finalized at the January meeting.
· John Fahrer offered to partake in a collaboration beer with the club.  It was met with surprise, and delight.  We will pursue more discussion at the January meeting.
· John also offered to give a talk on water chemistry to the club.  He discussed what he has learned about his beer and Omaha’s water, and what he has learned about other local brewery’s and their water practices. 

Beers Tried:
Yotus IPA, Muddy Mo Amber Ale and a couple seasonals.  All delightful and at a great price ($2 pint night). 


Respectfully submitted,

Chip Riedmann

